
Dear AAPPS-DPP members 

During the AAPPS-DPP 2017 conference, both Prof. Michael Bonitz and Prof. Ping Zhu showed 

post doctoral position as well as phd students. 

 

Dear Mitsuru, 

you requested information about open positions. I send you some of our openings below: 

Within the Collaborative research center CRC 1299 "The Plasma Interface" in Kiel, Germany, we 

expect to have about 20 openings for phd students and 2 openings for female postdocs in all areas of 

low-temperature plasma - surface interaction (theory, experiment, plasma physics and solid state 

physics) starting January 1 2018. Information will be available from my web page in mid October. 

Applications can be sent to me by e-mail. 

Sincerely, 

Michael 

 

Prof. Dr. Michael Bonitz 

Lehrstuhl Statistische Physik, Institut für Theoretische Physik und Astrophysik 

Christian-Albrechts-Universität Kiel, Leibnizstr. 15, 24098 Kiel, Germany 

phone/fax: +49(0)431.880.4122/4094  e-mail: bonitz@physik.uni-kiel.de 

http://www.theo-physik.uni-kiel.de/~bonitz/ 

 

Dear Kikuchi-san, 

 

thank you for the reminder. Currently we have 3 postdoc positions available to fill immediately in my 

group at USTC. Here are the details: 

Postdoctoral researcher positions in plasma theory and computation at USTC applications are invited 

for 3 postdoctoral positions at University of Science and Technology of China (USTC) to work in the 

field of plasma theory and computation (fusion and/or space plasmas) (http://plasma.ustc.edu.cn). The 

initial appointment will be for 2 years. The stipend for each postdoctoral position will be 200K CNY 

(Chinese Yuan) per year tax free. In addition, the postdocs will have opportunities to apply for their 

own research funding from multiple agencies such as China Postdoctoral Science Foundation and 

National Natural Science Foundation of China, among others. The positions are expected to start 

immediately and no later than the end of 2017. A cover letter/email along with a copy of CV would be 

sufficient for the initial inquiry/application. The application will continue to be accepted until 

the positions are filled. Please contact Prof. Ping Zhu at pzhu@ustc.edu.cn for more information. 

The posting can be found in Physics Today (September 2017 issue) and 

http://plasma.ustc.edu.cn/?page_id=565 

Thank you for distributing the opportunity among potential applicants at the 1st AAPPS-DPP 

conference. 

 

Regards, 

Ping Zhu 

朱平，中国科大,  ZHU Ping, USTC 


